
 
 

CIR/10/2024-2025                   Date: 13th June 2024 

Proposed Change in Timings for Pre-Primary Students 

Dear Parents 

Warm greetings from Amanora School! 

Your life does not get better by chance; it gets better by change…. 

We hope this message finds you and your family in good health and spirits. 

We at Amanora School are contemplating a potential adjustment to the school timings for our pre-primary 
students. This consideration arises from numerous requests from parents who feel that the existing start 
time of 7:30 am is too early for their young children. We aim to ensure that our schedule accommodates 
the needs and preferences of our students and their families. Revisiting the logistics involved we have 
arrived at two new proposed school timings: 

 Option 1:  7:30 am to 11:30 am 
 Option 2:  9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

We understand that adjusting school timings can significantly impact your daily routines. Therefore, we 
are conducting this survey to gather your views on the proposed change. Your feedback is crucial in 
helping us make an informed decision that best supports the needs of our students and their families. 

Please take a moment to complete the survey below: 

https://forms.gle/jsDX9D89hrKU5wyS8  

We kindly request you to submit your responses by Tuesday, 18thth June 2024 to enable us to make timely 
and appropriate arrangements based on the feedback received. 

Thank you for your cooperation and continuous support. 

 

https://forms.gle/jsDX9D89hrKU5wyS8

